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Olivia Glantz

From: Laura Jacobs Anderson <laura@genehack.org>

Sent: Saturday, April 06, 2019 11:45 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: Tentative subdivision on Salem Heights Avenue South - Case Number: SUB-ADJ19-02

Hello Ms. Glantz,  

 

I appreciate the opportunity to share my thoughts on the proposed subdivision on Salem Heights Avenue (Case Number: SUB-ADJ19-

02).  We already have a fair amount of traffic on our street, and much of it moves at well above the posted speed limit. That, and the 

lack of a sidewalk, make this road particularly perilous for pedestrians. If this subdivision is approved, bringing many more cars to 

the mix, I hope that the city will consider installing traffic control devices (e.g. speed bumps) and a sidewalk.  

 

Additionally, I am concerned about the many deer, birds, and other wildlife that will be displaced by the subdivision. I enjoy having 

families of deer visit our yard and will miss them very much should their habitat be disrupted.  

 

Respectfully,  

Laura Jacobs Anderson 

370 Salem Heights Avenue South 

Salem, OR  97302 


